Montana ATS Developer Update							December 28, 2018


The new year is upon us already, to help expedite the approval process; we encourage you to thoroughly review the Montana Modernized e-File return requirements documentation, and allow extra time for development and testing of the return.  

For the first time, Montana has activated business rule automation. Please make sure your testing submissions can pass all business rule automation before submitting for testing. Software limitations should be documented with your test submission. If your software is still encountering reject codes because of limitations, reach out to dore-services@mt.gov and we’ll help you work through the reject codes before your tests are submitted.

If you have additional questions and would like to schedule a time for a conference call, contact dore-services@mt.gov. 

Thank you,

Tim

Tim Wilson, E-Services Program Manager
CSRM/Information Management 
Montana Department of Revenue
(406) 444-9351
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